
ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. James Yardley
Columbia River Treaty Committee
Lidstone, Young, Anderson
1616 - 808 Nelson Street
Box 12147, Nelson Square
Vancouver, B.c.
V6Z2H2

Dear Mr. Yardley:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-1-95, you were awarded $13,000 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

DWElmmc

EM RIP. FundApp lication/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Dermot Folev
B.C. Energy Coalition
#504 - 1421 Burnaby Street
Vancouver, B.C.
V6G 1W6

Dear Mr. Foley:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-1-95, you were awarded $50,000 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

~
DWE/mmc

EMR/P.FundApplication/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Michael Doherty
Consumers Assoc. of Canada
The B.C. Public Interest Advocacy Centre
#701 - 744 West Hastings Street
Vancouver, B.C.
V6C 1A5

Dear Mr. Doherty:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way Commission Order No. F-1-95, you were awarded $50,000 to cover expenses.with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

Robert J. Pellatt

DWElrnrnc

EMR/P.FundApplication/Foliow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Ms. Hilda Bechler
Sustainable B.C.
2500 - 1123 South Dyke
New Westminster B.C.
V3M5A3

Dear Ms. Bechler:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding- Awards

By Commission Order No. F-1-95, you were awarded $2,500 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

DWElmrnc

EMR/P.FundApplicJtion/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER. B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Stephen Paddon
Counsel for Electricity End-Users Group
Bennet Jones Verchere
3400 One First Canada Place
P.O. Box 130
Toronto, Ontario
M5X lA4

Dear Mr. Paddon:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-2-95, you were awarded $8,000 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

Ro ert J. Pellatt

DWElmmc

EM RIP, FundA pplication/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Robert MacQuisten
Counsel for Regional Districts
Staples McDannold Stewart
2nd Floor, 837 Burdett Avenue
Victoria, B.C.
V8W 1B3

Dear Mr. MacQuisten:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-2-95, you were awarded $8,000 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

R bert J. Pellatt

DWElmmc

EMR/P.FundApplication/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET. BOX 250
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Don Scarlett
The Kootenay-Okanagan
Electrical Consumers Association
Box 1287
Summerland, B.C.
VOH lZ0

Dear Mr. Don Scarlett:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-2-95, you were awarded $4,470 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

R ert 1. Pellatt

DWElmmc

EMR/P.FundApplication/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385
FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Pearce Walsh
Electrical Superintendent
The Corporation of the City of Nelson
City Hall
502 Vernon Street
Nelson, B.C.
V1L4E8

Dear Mr. Walsh:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-2-95, you were awarded $3,000 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

DWE/mmc

EMR/P.FundApplication/Follow-up



ROBERT J, PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY
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LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

October 20, 1995

Mr. Don Fairbairn
Independent Power Association of British Columbia
c/o Inland Natural Gas Marketing Ltd.
1690 - 400 Burrard Street
Vancouver, B.c.
V6C 3A6

Dear Mr. Fairbairn:

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-2-95, you were awarded $30,000 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

Robert J. Pellatt

DWE/mmc

EMR/P.FundApplication/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250

VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Richard Taylor
The Union of BC Municipalities
Suite 15
10551 Shellbridge Way
Richmond, B.C.
V6X2W9

Dear Mr. Taylor:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-3-95, you were awarded $2,500 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

Robert J. Pellatt

DWElmmc

EMR/P,FundApplication/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET. BOX 250

VANCOUVER. B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700

BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Mr. Moray Steward
The Regional District of Peace River
P.O. Box 810
Dawson Creek, B.C
V1G4H8

Dear Mr. Steward:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Funding Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-3-95, you were awarded $3,400 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

obert J. Pellatt

DWElmmc

EMR/P.FundApplic3tion/Follow-up



ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

LETTER NO. L-52-95

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102

Ms. G. Johansson
District of Hudson's Hope
Box 36
Hudson's Hope, B.C.
VOV IVO

Dear Ms. Johansson:

October 20, 1995

Re: Electricity Market Review
Participant Fundin~ Awards

By way of Commission Order No. F-5-95, you were awarded $2,400 to cover expenses with respect to
your participation in activities related to the non-hearing portion of the Electricity Market Review. By way
of the Order, you were informed that you were required to keep clear records and would be asked to
provide the Commission with receipts as to how the awarded funds were spent.

Please provide to the Commission, by November 17, 1995, the requested documentation showing how
the awarded funds were spent. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Ms. Deborah Emes at 660-4731 or B.C. Toll-Free 1-800-663-1385.

Yours truly

Robert J. Pellatt

DWFJmmc

EMR/P.FundApplication/Follow-up


